
  

 

ADVIOSRY BOARD – MEETING MINUTES – DEC. 18​TH​ 2019 

 
Date/Time: December 18​th​ 2018 / 3:00om-4:00pm 
Location: Support Services  
Audience:  
Feedback: 
As going through the written agenda the following feedback was given. 

● Social Media Polls on Instagram, Facebook and Twitter about the Food and Nutrition Program would 
benefit feedback response. 

● At the High School level, students will be more willing to give feedback if response are anonymous. 
● Shadow Ridge Social Media Coordinator, Amber Henley, can be a great resource to help promoting our 

program. 
● Suggestion that posting information in the libraries may be effective and can help promote the Food 

and Nutrition Program because more students and teachers will see the information. 
● One concern is the waiting in lines for lunch especially at the high school level. Lines studies have been 

tested to ensure student have the adequate amount of time to get food and eat it during their allotted 
lunch time. 

● One topic that was talked about was to focus on the students that don’t usually eat school lunch. 
● One concern is that the most of the student and teacher population doesn’t even know all that the Food 

and Nutrition Program does so one idea is to get the students involved with making a promotional video 
to promote the program.  

● Talked about getting the teachers in the cafeteria to eat lunch. Some reasons why teachers don’t eat 
are they don’t have the time and not sure what is even offered to eat. 

o Spoke about doing a Food Fair for Teachers 
● Talked about the food truck and what perceptions it has at the schools and comments included that 

most students think that the food on the food truck is better because it isn’t the same food that is served 
in the cafeteria. Most teacher and students admitted that they don’t know about the food truck or what 
is being served on it. 

● One way to connect with the student is using their high school emails to send information to them about 
the program, menu items ect. 

● Another way the program information may effectively reach the high school students is making a video 
and showing it at assemblies but making sure it is only 30secs and funny. 

● It was also talked about reaching out to the Booster Clubs to maybe offer some kind of food to sports 
programs or athletes. 

o Booster clubs are always looking for cost/convenience and it is a parent driven program. 
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